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UPCOMING  M OOT & PRACTICES 

Next. Moot:  July 30, Marshfield. 1 
PM,Lady Isabeau and lord Davidõs 
house. 1310 W Arlington St. Marrsh-
field, WI 

 

Heavy Weapons and Fencing Practice, 
Please See the Shire Facebook page:  

https://www.facebook.com/
groups/102651729820675/   

If you have anything you want to share, 
please contact Lady Anna at:     
hollyheise@gmail.com 

July  

Curtesy of Lady Beatrice 
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The Kingdom of Northshield 
and Shire of Falconõs Keep has 

a new archery marshal! Me! 

I am eager to tell everyone that our 
shire can now schedule archery 
events and practices for whenever 
its members choose to do so!   

I became an archery marshal months before I expected to achieve this authori-
zation. This atheization took place at Border Skirmish  on Saturday June 10th. 
It means that we do not need to arrange for archery marshals to supervise our 
archery shoots. We have new freedoms! 

Our generous shire has offered more than one site to hold practices. Thank 
you Shire of Falconõs Keep. Thank you to the previous archery marshals who 
enriched Poormanõs Pennsic over the years. Thank you to everyone who 
helped me to become your archery marshal. 

I will be The Marshal in Charge at Poormanõs Pennsic. I am working on targets 
for a number of fun-shoots in addition to regular shoots. Come and shoot a 
bow at Poormanõs Pennsic! Thank you to Lord James  and the Barony of Ja-
rarvellir for assisting me and for extra equipment. You make the crown of 
Northshield shine brightly.  

Thank you to Paulette for my new daisies   

We may be a small group, but our 
hearts soar on Falconõs wings! 



 

 

THE CHRONICLERõS QUILL 

The history of the harp is long and beautiful. There were a 
number of stringed instruments that came from different cul-
tures that were blended into the harp we know today. There 

are images of people playing harps in ancient Egypt nearly 5000 years ago.  

It is said that the Egyptian instrument was based on the archery bow.  

 The angled harp was brought later from Asia. It included a hollow sound box to which 
the strings were attached.   It was not until around the 8th century that the front pillar was 
added.  This post added strength to the body of the harp.  More strings could then be added 

without  pulling the harp out of shape, and the range of tones was expanded. 

 By the 11th century, the top arm of the harp begins to assume a curve, as harp makers 
attempted to match the string length to itõs tone.   Around the 14th to 16th century, to taller 

Gothic harps began to appear, many with an expanded range of around 24 gut strings. 

 The word òHarpó comes from Anglo-Saxon, Old German, and  Old Norse words meaning 
òto Pluckó . By the 13th century this term was used exclusively to refer to frame harps as op-

posed to lyres. 

 The Wartburg Single-Row Gothic Harp (circa 1400)  held by the Wartburg Museum, Ei-

senach, Germany, belonged to Oswald von Wolkenstein, who lived in Tyrol from 1377-1445.   

It is beautifully inlayed with Certosinia work and has 26 gut strings and a full set of brays at 
the string base to sharpen the strings by a semi-tone. It is a 'carved-body' type and made of ma-

ple, and stands 109 cm high.    
  

        To Serve,  

        Anna Meyer 
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Publishing Disclaimer 
This is the July 2017, issue of the Mewsletter, a publication of the Shire of Falconôs Keep of the Society for Creative Anachronism-Wisconsin, 
Inc. (SCA-WI, Inc.).   The Mewsletter is available from Holly Heise, W1857 US HWY 10, Granton, WI. 54436. 
It is not a corporate publication of SCA-WI, Inc., and does not delineate SCA-WI, Inc. policies. Copyright É 2017 Society for Creative Anach-
ronism-Wisconsin, Inc.  For information on reprinting photographs, articles, or artwork from this publication, please contact the Chronicler, who 
will assist you in contacting the original creator of the piece. Please respect the legal rights of our contributors.ò 
 
Submissions are accepted., preferably as a Word document inserted into an email. Writing and artwork are the property of the originator and 
may not be used without permission of the author or artist. Submission to the Mewsletter editor will be taken as one time permission to publish. 
 
Contact the Chronicler, Lady Anna Meyer (MKA Holly Heise), for further information, HollyHeise@gmail.com  This publication will be avail-
able on the Falconôs Keep webpage at www.falconskeep.org. If you require a paper copy, please contact the Chronicler. If you wish to make a 
contribution to defray mailing costs, please give it to the Exchequer of Falconôs Keep. 
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King David playing a harp taken from the 
Alphonso Psalter from the 12th century AD. 

Monasterio de Piedra Trypych, Spain  

Man With Harp,1520  

Hans Memling, after 1479.  

Wartburg Harp, C.1400 


